

Listen to the text *I am Aborigine* and choose the right column

1. The main job of an Aborigine is to find water
2. They have no weapons
3. They have no houses
4. They can easily find water
5. Every Aborigine must know how to survive*

*to survive= *спасаться, выживать*

True	False
True	False
True	False
True	False
True	False

Read the text and answer the questions.

What makes Australia rich?

Australia is a rich country, and life there is good. Where does its money come from? Sheep, cattle, minerals, wheat, fruit and wine are the answers.

Sheep is very important for the country. Most Australian sheep are Spanish merinos sheep*. People first brought them to Australia in 1797 from Spain. Merinos are strong animals and they can live happily in dry places and deserts. Now 20% of the world's sheep live in Australia, and 25% of the world's wool comes from Australia.

Cattle** live mainly in the north of Australia. Australian cow - farms are called "cattle stations". Different countries all over the world buy meat from Australian cattle stations

Gold made Australia rich in the nineteenth century. After that oil, silver and other minerals brought millions of dollars for Australia. Not everyone is happy about this, because when people dig*** for minerals they often destroy the land.

The USA, China and Japan buy a lot of wheat**** from Australia. The country grows other food, too, for example bananas and in the south, where it is less hot, apples. Australia makes a very good wine too.



*Spanish merinos sheep in Australia



**Cattle in Australia



**** wheat

*** dig= *копать, добывать*

1. What country were merinos sheep brought to Australia from?
from Spain The USA, China and Japan from Australia
2. Where can Australian sheep live ?
sheep live in Australia in dry places and in the deserts all over the world
3. What is the name for a cow-farm in Australia?
Spanish merinos sheep "cattle stations" Different countries all over the world
4. Why do some people think that digging for minerals is bad for the land?
people dig* for minerals they destroy the land oil, silver and other minerals**
5. What fruit does Australia grow?
Wheat Apples Apples and bananas Good wine